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7th Grade Newsletter
● See below for a picture of our pepper seedlings!
● Thank you for all of your contributions to our Compassion in Action collection sponsored by

NJHS. The donations will soon be delivered to the Milwaukee Women's Center and the
Sojourner Family Peace Center.

● There will be a MOD Pizza fundraiser on Thursday, April 4, and there will be a Cousins Subs
fundraiser on Sunday, April 7.

● Easter break began today! We will return to school on Monday, April 8.
○ On Mondays for the month of April, we will have Mission T-shirt Mondays. Students

must wear their SJE mission t-shirt, and it must be visible to be out of uniform.

Have a Happy Easter!

Mrs. Emily Wisniewski
ewisniewski@sje.school

Remember that Jesus is the Bread of Life
John 6:35


